
 

Document Date: 1/7/23 
Review Date: 30/6/25 

 

 

CLUB BOWLS 

 

The Inverleigh Bowls Club has several sets of lawn bowls available for use by members and visitors. 

These bowls will remain the property of the club but may be borrowed by club members in the 

following circumstances. 

 

1. New members may borrow a set of bowls for one season and then they must be returned.  

This is to aid new members to avoid the expense of bowls in their first season. 

2. Current members may borrow bowls for a 3 month period to try out a set before purchase. 

3. Current members may borrow a set of bowls while waiting on replacement bowls. 

4. Any other time is to be decided upon by committee. 

 

If members are approved to borrow bowls, they are to be signed out by the bar manager who 

maintains the sign out sheet.  The bowls must be returned to the bar manager to be accounted for. 

The member borrowing the bowls must return the bowls if required, for example a large group 

attending for barefoot bowls. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PO Box 267 

Inverleigh, 3321 

inverleighbowls@gmail.com  

www.inverleighbowls.org 
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